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Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. R. C. Arnold

Senior Vice Dresident
100 Interpace P,arkway
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-320/80-07

This refers to an unannounced inspection conducted by C. C. Peck of our
Region III office on January 7-18, 1980. A shipment of radioactive waste shipped
from your facility was inspected upon arrival at the Nuclear Engineering
Company, Richland, Washington disposal site.

Arear examined during the inspection and cur- findings are discussed in the
enclosed inspection repcru. Within these areas, the fnspection consisted of a
review of the shipping papers, placarding and labeling requirements, radiation
measurements, selective contamination surveys, and o5servations by the inspector.

,

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncari.pliance were disclosed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's. " Rules of Practice,* Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection
report will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. If this report contains
any information that you (or your contractor) Believe to be proprietary, it is
necessary that you make a written appitcation within 20 days to this office to
wf thhold such information from public disclosure. Any such appitcation must
incTude a full statement of the reasons on the basis of which it is claimed that
the information is proprietary, and should be prepared so that proprietary
infonnation identified in the application is contained in a separate part of
the document. If we do not hear frcm you in this regard-within the specified
period, the report will be placed in the Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
,

,

}

p c- GwO
Gea se H. Sa th, Chief
Fuefl Facility and Materials

Safety Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report No. 1500004G/80-04
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Metropolitan Edison Cempany 2 ; ' ;26

cc (w/ enc 1):
G. K. Hovey, Director. TMI-2
J. J. Barton, Manager Site Operations, TMI-2
R. W. Heward, Radiological Controls Manager, TMI-2
B. Elam, Plant Engineering Manager, THI-2
R. F. Wilson, Director Technical Functions. THI-2
L. W. Harding, Supervisor of Licensing
E. G. Wallace, Licensing Manager
I. R. Finfrock, Jr.
R. W. Conrad
J. B. Lieberman, Esquire
G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
Ms. Mary V. Southard, Chairperson, Citizens for A Safe Environment (Without Report)

bec (w/ encl):
IE Mail & Files (For Appropriate Distribution)
Central Files
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Technical Information Center (TIC)
Commonwealing Room
REG:I Read

th of Pennsylvania
Ms. Mary V. Southard, Chairperson, Citizens for a Safe Environment
J. T. Collins, Deputy Program Manager, TMI Program Office
IE Headquarters (FFMSI, Attn: A. Grella)
00T office local to the facility
NRC Uffice of State Programs (Attn: G. W. Kerr) (3 cys)
HMSS, Division of FCMS (Attn: D. A. Nussbaumer) ,

NMSS, Division of WM (Attn: R. Browning) I
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